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TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB276 by Wentworth (Relating to student members of the board of regents of a state 
university or state university system.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill modifies the selection process for student members of the board of regents of a university or 
university system. There would be no fiscal impact to the state.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, SD, MN, RT, GO
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